FAST FACTS from Internal Control					             November 2009
In an ongoing effort to increase awareness, safeguard assets, assure the accuracy of accounting data, promote operational efficiency, and encourage adherence to managerial policies and directives, SUNY Fredonia Internal Control will issue informational monthly FAST FACTS to all faculty and staff.


PREVENT FRAUD!

The State University of New York and SUNY Fredonia are committed to ensuring that State and other resources are used in an official and responsible manner. 
If you have a concern or suspect wrongdoing in the utilization of these resources, please contact the Director of Internal Control at 673-4925 or Amy.Beers@fredonia.edu for a confidential discussion, to the extent permitted by law. 
In addition, the State University of New York has a "Report Fraud" Hotline which is available to all faculty, staff and students. This is assessable at the following link:

http://www.suny.edu/universityauditor/reportfraud.cfm

It is the responsibility of all campus employees to promote ethical business practice and assist in the prevention of FRAUD!
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If you have any questions, comments or suggestions regarding Internal Control FAST FACTS or any other Internal Control related issues, please contact Amy Beers, Director of Internal Control, at 673-4925 or amy.beers@fredonia.edu . Internal Control Committee members include Amy Beers, Tracy Bennett, Jean Blackmore, David Ewing, Karen Klose, Karen Porpiglia, Robyn Reger, Matthew Snyder, Denise Szalkowski and Daniel Tramuta.
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